
Once you attend any of the informational 
meetings you will be able to complete the 

Two-Way Dual Language Program application 
for the 2024-2025 school year.

In order for your student to be placed in
the program, a guardian must attend

one of the three Two-Way Dual
Language informational meetings.

You may attend our final parent informational* 
meeting: 

July 23rd, 6:00-7:00 pm at Hodge Elementary

*If you attended one of the three previous informational 
meetings, you do not have to attend this one.

TWO-WAY DUAL
LANGUAGE PROGRAM
Interested in having your incoming kindergarten student learning both English 
and Spanish to enrich their education? In this program, students receive their 
instruction in both English and Spanish. The program accepts students whose 

primary language is English as well as students whose primary language is 
Spanish.




